
 

 

 

 

16th Annual  

Christmas on Mercer Street 

December 5, 2020 

 

Attn: Mercer Street and Old Fitzhugh  
Area Residents and Merchants 
 

Christmas on Mercer Street is being held this year on December 5, 2020. 

Please be advised that Mercer Street will be closed to through traffic from 

Bluff Street to Ranch Road 12 beginning on Saturday, December 5 at 6:30 

AM. A portion of Old Fitzhugh Road, San Marcos and College Streets will 

also be closed at that time. All vehicles must be removed from the affected 

streets prior to closure. Old Fitzhugh Road businesses and residences will 

be accessible via the intersection of Ranch Road 12 and Old Fitzhugh 

Road. All streets will re-open to the general public at 9:30 PM on December 

5,2020. 

A copy of the event’s City Engineer approved Traffic Control Plan is 

attached for you to keep. Signs indicating street closures will be posted no 

less than 48 hours in advance of the event. 

Please contact City Hall with questions or concerns at 512-858-4725.  

 


